** Minutes for August 2, 2016 Council Meeting

Minutes of meeting on August 2, 2016

Meeting was called to by Bob O’Connor, Grand Knight at 0730
There were 23 Brother Knights in attendance.

Prayer was offered by Deputy Grand Knight Demetrion.

The roll of officers was taken and noted as follows:

Chaplin = A Financial Secretary — P Inside Guard — P
Grand Knight - P Treasures — P Outside Guard - P
Deputy Grand Knight — P Lecturer - P Trustee (3rd year) - P
Chancellor - P Advocate — P Trustee (2nd year) - P
Recorder — P Warden — P Trustee (1st year) - P

The opening Ode was provided by Bruce Hamen.

Minutes from the meeting of July 19th were read and approved as read.

Grand Knight O’Connor read the applicants approved by the Admissions Committee as follows:
Joseph Behringer

Hector Gonzalez

Roger Taylor

Ralph Kaffman

Mike Bucklay

All prospective Knights were voted on and approved. New Prospect cards are available for information
for new prospects for the use of all brother Knights. Grand Knight O’Connor will provide details
regarding the utilization of these cards.

The council will perform the First Degree Ceremony on the 16th of August and it was advised to have a
meeting of all ceremony members prior to the Ceremony to ensure a smooth continuity.

Grand Knight O’Connor reported on the following forthcoming activities and will detail specifics of the
activities and dates and times. These activities include:

Golf Tournament. Participants are requested to provide potential players and sponsor’s names.
Parish Benefit Raffle. Brother Knights are requested to circulate ticket books for donations.

Football Raffle. Details to be provided.

Tootsie Roll. Requesting Captains sign on now.

Memorial Mass for past Brother Knights will be held on Saturday November 19 at 11:00AM.

The 2017 budget will accompany these minutes, to be approved.

The following committee reported: Dave Sosa provided a Thank You message to the Council from the
St. Vincent De Paul for the generous support they have received.

Unfinished business was taken up and disposed of as follows:
Jim Purcell provided explanations for the Football Raffle.
Phil reviewed the Knights participation with the 6K run and noted the Fall festival will be Saturday Only.

The Insurance agent reported as follows: Jayme Sanford provided flyers and comments regarding the
value of Knights of Columbus Insurance policies and the far reaching member benefits.

J. Avery, Substitute Recorder
August 5, 2016



